2020-2021 OFFICERS

We are working on filling out the slate of officers for the coming year. As you can see, we still need several positions filled. Please consider volunteering your time and enhancing your skills by serving on our Board. We will be reaching out to members to help fill in the blanks.

-Cheryl and Cindy

President:	Margaret Munson
Vice President:	Cheryl Carlile
Secretary:	
Treasurer:	Cindy Sippel
Past President:	Catherine (Kate) Mulder
Program:	Kayla Sander
Program Coordinator:	Ann Kurtenbach
Publicity:	Lisa Palmersheim
Membership:	
Newsletter:	
Scholarship:	Karen Jacobson Penny Strum Cheryl Carlile Cindy Sippel

Webmaster: